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From: Abello
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 4:15 PM
To: Rush, Max; Brown, William
Subject: Re: draft

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

Seriously? Don’t worry we’ll make the edits 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Rush, Max <Max.Rush@legislature.maine.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 4:14:12 PM 
To: Abello, Thomas <Thomas.Abello@maine.gov>; Brown, William <bill.brown@legislature.maine.gov> 
Subject: Re: draft

Will do. Thanks Tom - can see a final after those edits? Not to be a pain just want to make sure we are all 
good. 

-
Max Rush (he/his)
Chief of Staff 
Office of the Senate President  
o: (207) 287-1500
c: (207) 694-5061

Sent from iPhone - apologies for typos!

From: Abello, Thomas <Thomas.Abello@maine.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 4:11:07 PM 
To: Brown, William <bill.brown@legislature.maine.gov>; Rush, Max <max.rush@legislature.maine.gov> 
Subject: Re: draft

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

Ok, you’ll have to let us know when those votes fail so this can be issued.  

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Brown, William <Bill.Brown@legislature.maine.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 4:05:56 PM 
To: Rush, Max <max.rush@legislature.maine.gov>; Abello, Thomas <Thomas.Abello@maine.gov> 
Subject: Re: draft

I concur with Max, as usual.  

Bill Brown 
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Chief of Staff 
(207) 441-6305 
he/him/his 

From: Rush, Max <Max.Rush@legislature.maine.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 4:02:12 PM 
To: Abello, Thomas <thomas.abello@maine.gov>; Brown, William <Bill.Brown@legislature.maine.gov> 
Subject: Re: draft

Hey Tom, 

Thanks for sending along! A couple things after our review with parliamentarians.  

We are hoping for a convening date of April 5 to give the Clerk some time for logistic work - Bill can correct 
me if I am wrong. 

We would also like to add “and whatever other business may come before the legislature” in the last line of the 
third paragraph, to give some latitude in case the items listed already don’t cover the scope of legislative 
business. 

It is our hope to call ourselves back in tonight, and assuming that fails, we would want this to be issued as soon 
as possible. If it could be posted tonight I think that would be ideal.  

Max 
-
Max Rush (he/his)
Chief of Staff
Office of the Senate President 
o: (207) 287-1500 c: (207) 694-5061
Click here for Senate President Jackson’s website

From: Abello, Thomas <Thomas.Abello@maine.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 2:27:47 PM 
To: Rush, Max; Brown, William 
Subject: draft

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.
Here you go. As far as timing goes, I assume the budget will hit the Governor’s desk at some point tonight. Are you 
planning to adjourn before she signs it? My understanding is that there will be some attempt to call yourselves 
back…when will that occur? The Governor won’t issue this until those steps are taken….I’m guessing that’s tomorrow, 
right? 

Tom 

Thomas Abello 
Legislative Director 
Office of the Governor 
State House Station 1 
Augusta, Me. 04333 
207-620-2168 


